
Announcement of Annual General Meeting
October 11 from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm PST

The BC and Yukon Chapter is excited to announce the date for our 2023 Annual General
Meeting (AGM), which will be held on October 11 from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm. PST

As in past years, this year the Board will hold a virtual AGM via Zoom. A virtual format for the
AGM allows us to continue offering flexible accessibility for members in remote areas of the
province and territory.

If you would like to RSVP to attend our virtual AGM, you can do so here.

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/696830096577?aff=oddtdtcreator

